Edmonton Newsletter Wednesday 29th July - Week 2 - Term 3

DATES TO REMEMBER

TERM DATES 2020

TERMS 3 & 4

20 July—25 September

6 Aug School Photos

7 Aug Whole School Assembly

13 Aug Middle School MOTAT trip

17 Aug Teacher Only Day

21 Aug Whole School Assembly

4 Sept Whole School Assembly

5 Sept Family Portraits

18 Sept Whole School Assembly

19 Sept General Elections (Polling

booths at school)

12th October—16th Dec

Kia ora, Talofa lava, afio mai, ˈnʌməsteɪ, pai ata, Kuja hapa,

greetings, สวัสดี, 欢迎 and malo e lelei,

What a wonderful colourful cultural day we had last Friday. A great response for our student well being team. They are doing an awesome job organising these events.

They are looking at activities for boys and girls so watch this space for more exciting events coming up soon.

Margaret Samson (Principal)

Game day!!! 2020 Friday lunchtime July 31st

A day for everyone to play, fun and amazing game's

All of us will play game's like infinite tag, soccer, rippa rugby.

Where- on the field, and outside junior and middle team courts. Some games will be in the hall.

When - after you have eaten your lunch.

This will be so cool because who doesn't like to play game's

by Kyah Remuera-Matthews'

Lunch Order Reminder

Remember when ordering your childrens lunches to 1. Send the order form along with <u>correct money</u> if possible (or as close to it as you can) <u>in an envelope or plastic baq</u> to your <u>child's classroom</u>.

2. Please remember we need one form per child.

Our bank account for online payments is 12 3038 0453332 00 Edmonton School BOT

EDMONTON SCHOOL OSCAR PROGRAM

For more information about before school, after school care and holiday program or enrolment forms please contact

Office Ph 8389318 or

Claire Busby 027 550 5197



We are looking for support

We will shortly be having a new print run of our school newsletter for the coming year.

The newsletters are made possible through the support of advertisers whose businesses will appear on the back of the newsletters for twelve months. This enables the school to receive the newsletters free of charge.

Should you, or anyone you know, like to place an advertisement on the back of our school's newsletter please contact Craig Neeve of Newsletters Unlimited, ph (09) 817 3867, or email newsletters@xtra.co.nz.

This is a great way to keep your business in front of the local community and also help our school.

Making Rainmakers with Room 4

What you need:: a cardboard tube, paper cupcake cases, glue, pretty paper, paper tape, a twist of foil and rice.

- 1. Decorate your cardboard tube and glue on the pretty paper.
- 2. Tape cupcake cases to one end with the paper tape.
- 3. Put the twist of foil into the decorated cardboard tube and add a tablespoon of rice.
- 4. Seal the open end with the cupcake cases and paper tape



Viola'

You have a Rainmaker!